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November 12, 2015 

Jeff Derouen 
Executive Director 
Public Service Commission of Kentucky 
211 Sower Boulevard 
Frankfort, Kentucky 40602 

RE: Case No. 2014-00371 

Dear Mr. Derouen: 

I am writing on behalf of Kentucky Utilities Company ("KU") in response to 
your November 5, 2015 letter inquiring as to whether KU' s transmission study 
referenced in response to Item 29 of the Attorney General's Supplemental 
Request for Information has been publicly disclosed. 

The study has not been publicly disclosed and KU does not believe that the study 
will ever be publicly disclosed. While KU' s response did indicate that the 
Company would "notify the Commission when the study becomes public," it 
would have been more accurate to state that KU would "notify the Commission 
if and when the study becomes public." KU is aware of no reason why the study 
would ever be publicly disclosed. 

This petition is being filed electronically pursuant to 807 KAR 5 :00 l , Section 8. 
I certify that the electronically filed documents are a true representation of the 
documents in paper medium to be filed with the Commission within two business 
days from the date of this electronic filing, and that all materials in the paper 
documents are included in the electronic filing. 

Should you need anything further on this matter, please let me know. 

Sincerely, 

CUUJ~t 
Allyson K. Sturgeon 
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